
Dear Dr. Hudecki, 
 
Please find the finalized agenda for tomorrow attached along with a map of the ORU campus.  You and 
your guess, along with Renee and Jennifer will park in  K-Lot next to the Building O – Learning Resources 
Center and Graduate Center.  I, along with my grad and undergraduate chairs will meet all of you inside 
the main entrance to the Learning Resources Centers (LRC) at the information desk at 10:00.  You will 
have reserved parking spots marked with an orange cone.    
 
As you know, your schedule is jammed packed, so I wanted to give you just a little information about 
each of the events at which you are speaking:  
 
Education Seminar -  Please plan to speak 10 - 15 minutes about the rewards and challenges of 
becoming an educator in Oklahoma.  These are our future teachers, some of whom have just graduated 
from high school, so the goal is to inspire them. LOL  Please save a few minutes for questions from the 
audience.  We will actually leave the building to go to another building for this event.  While it is within 
walking distance, I will drive you and our other guess to this location and back to save time.  
 
Showcase – As you can see by the topics covered, each showcase presenter has been selected for a 
specific purpose.  You will spend about 5-7 minutes at each station as the presenters share information 
with you.  You will also have an opportunity to ask additional questions.  
 
Lunch – there will be approximately 80 people at lunch.  This group will be different from the 11:00 
group.  You can share some of the same information, but also share your vision for the future of 
Oklahoma Education and teacher preparation.   
 
Conversations with Administrators - Feel free to ask these individuals about how prepared our 
graduates are to teach reading, use assessments to inform decision making, etc.  
 
Alumni who are currently teaching in local schools (Public & Private)- Feel free to ask these individuals 
about how prepared they were to teach reading, use assessments to inform decision making, etc.  
 
Current Student Teachers - Feel free to ask these individuals about their teacher preparation program, 
about preparation to teach reading, use assessments to inform decision making, etc.  
 
Faculty – Please share with us your findings, and what we can do to improve, and ask questions.   
 
The media will show up sometime during the day!  I have asked that they come during lunch when you 
are speaking, but I won’t know for sure until tomorrow.  I will let you know when you arrive.   
 
My cell phone number is (918) 361-1204.  I think I have covered everything, but please feel free to call 
me today if you have additional questions or concerns.   
 
Looking forward to seeing you tomorrow!  Safe travels.  
 

Dr. Kim E. Boyd 
Dean, College of Education  
Oral Roberts University  
Office 918.495.7096 



A Conversation with the Oklahoma Secretary of Education  
Dr. Phyllis Hudecki  

Monday, November 12, 2012   
Expanded Schedule 

Time Event/Activities 
 

Participants/ Presenters  
 

10:00 AM 
Arrive on the ORU Campus 
Graduate Center 
3rd Floor  Information Desk 

• Dr. Phyllis Hudecki, Secretary of Education 
• Joy Hofmeister, State Board of Education 
• Renee Launey-Rodolf, Interim Executive Director Oklahoma 

Commission for Teacher Preparation  
• Jennifer Gambrell, Director of Educator Development, 

Oklahoma Commission for Teacher Preparation  
• Dr. Boyd, Dean ORU College of Education   
• Dr. Otto, Graduate Chair ORU Graduate School of Education  
• Dr. Dunham, Undergraduate Chair ORU Undergraduate 

Department of Education  

10:00 – 10:45 AM  
Tour the College of Education 
 Graduate Center 
5th Floor College of Education 

• Dr. Phyllis Hudecki, Secretary of Education  
• Renee Launey-Rodolf, Interim Executive Director Oklahoma 

Commission for Teacher Preparation  
• Jennifer Gambrell, Director of Educator Development, 

Oklahoma Commission for Teacher Preparation  
• Dr. Boyd, Dean ORU College of Education   
• Dr. Otto, Graduate Chair ORU Graduate School of Education  
• Dr. Dunham, Undergraduate Chair ORU Undergraduate 

Department of Education 

11:00  - 11:30 AM 
Dr. Hudecki  to Address 
Education Seminar  
 Hamill Student Center Zoppelt    

Approximately 150 current ORU undergraduate Teacher 
Candidates   

   

11:45 – 12:30 PM  

College of Education 
Showcase 
Graduate Center 6th Floor 
Trustees Lobby Area     

• Dr. Charlene Martin with Elise Bradley and Shawn Watson 
(Students) – Topic – Reading 

• Dr. Marcia Livingston w/ Rosalyn Simon (Student)  - Topic ELL 
• Dr. Catherine Klehm and/or Leighanne Locke – Topic - Math & 

Science Initiative  
• Dr. Richard Rosenberger – Topic – District Level Changes 
• Maureen Brown – Topic – Building Level Changes 

12:30 – 1:20 PM 

Lunch w ith Dr. Hudecki 
Graduate Center 6th Floor 
Trustees Dining Room     
• Lunch  
 
• Short Video Presentation  
 
• Remarks – Dr. Hudecki 

• Dr. Debbie Sowell, VPAA 
• ORU COE Faculty,  
• Current Student Teachers,  
• Current Classroom Teachers (ORU Alumni)  
• Area Administrators 
• Kathrin Rogers, President of the Teacher Candidate Leadership 

Assoc. 
 

1:30 – 2:00 PM 

A conversation w ith Area 
Administrators  
Graduate Center 6th Floor 
Conference Room 1 

• Dr. Cathy Burden, Superintendent Union Public Schools 
• Ms. Linda Reid, Interim Site Principal Jenks East Intermediate 

School 
• Dr. Richard Rosenberger, Assistant Superintendent of 

Instruction & Technology Sapulpa Public Schools 
• Maureen Brown, Principal, Discovery Charter School 
• Alycia Pennington, Principal Boevers Elementary Union Public Schools 
• Dr. Jarod Mendenhall, Superintendent Broken Arrow Public Schools 
• Rita Long, Principal McAuliffe Elementary 
• Karen Vance, Rosa Parks Elementary   



A Conversation with the Oklahoma Secretary of Education  
Dr. Phyllis Hudecki  

Monday, November 12, 2012   
Expanded Schedule 

 

Time Event/Activities Participants/ Presenters  
 

1:30 – 2:00 PM 

ORU Alumni to Address Current 
Student Teachers  
 
Topic – The First Year Teaching 
Experience 
Graduate Center 6th Floor  
Trustees Dining Room  

• Angeleen Vigil, Lincoln Christian School 
• Anna Arndt, Lewis & Clark Elementary School  
• Laura Egstad, Jarmen Elementary School 
• Michael Smith, Jenks East Intermediate School  
• Aubrey Anderson, Bixby North Elementary  
• Jill Cox, Briar Glen Elementary  

 

2:10 – 2:40 PM 

A conversation w ith ORU 
Alumni – Current Teachers   
Graduate Center 6th Floor 
Conference Room 1 

• Angeleen Vigil, Lincoln Christian School 
• Anna Arndt, Lewis & Clark Elementary School 
• Laura Egstad, Jarmen Elementary School 
• Michael Smith, Jenks East Intermediate School  
• Aubrey Anderson, Bixby North Elementary  
• Jill Cox, Briar Glen Elementary  
 

2:10 – 2:40 PM 

Area Administrators to Address 
Current Student Teachers 
 
Topic – Expectations of First 
Year Teachers  
Graduate Center 6th Floor  
Trustees Dining Room 

• Dr. Cathy Burden, Superintendent Union Public Schools 
• Ms. Linda Reid, Assistant Principal / Interim Site Principal Jenks 

East Intermediate School 
• Dr. Richard Rosenberger, Assistant Superintendent of 

Instruction & Technology Sapulpa Public Schools 
• Maureen Brown, Principal, Discovery Charter School 
• Alycia Pennington, Principal Boevers Elementary Union Public 

Schools 
• Dr. Jarod Mendenhall, Superintendent Broken Arrow Public Schools 
• Rita Long, Principal McAuliffe Elementary  
• Karen Vance, Rosa Parks Elementary  

2:45 – 3:15 PM 
 

A conversation w ith Current 
ORU Student Teachers  
Graduate Center 6th Floor  
Trustees Dining Room 

 

All Current Student Teachers (Early Childhood, Elementary, P-12, 
and Secondary) 

3:30- 4:00 PM 
 

A conversation w ith ORU 
Faculty  
Graduate Center 6th Floor 
Conference Room 1 

COE Graduate and Undergraduate Faculty & Secondary 
Representatives  
 

4:15 – 4:45 PM 
 

Tour 22nd Floor &  
ORU eAcademy   
City Plex Towers 22nd Floor  
City Plex Towers 6th Floor  
 

• Ms. Nancy Herrera, Head Administrator ORU eAcademy 
• Ms. Rebekah Westcott, Coordinator Student Services ORU 

eAcademy  
  

   

 
  


